
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Monday, December 10, 2018 

 
HOT LUNCH: Chili  
 Pizza Dippers  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:    
 

1. Attention students: The Earl Act meeting scheduled for today has been cancelled. It 
has been rescheduled for Monday, December 17th. If you have any questions please 
see Mrs. Rupert.  

 

2. Save Box Tops to help Gurrie! For every Box Top you turn in, Gurrie Middle School 
receives 10¢ back. Cut out Box Tops and save them in a ziploc bag, make sure they 
haven't expired, then drop your Box Tops into the collection bin at the Gurrie main 
entrance. Be sure to drop them off before winter break starts for a chance to win a 
gift card! 

 

3. The Gurrie PTO will be having a Fun Snack on Tuesday, December 11th. They will be 
selling churros for $2 and hot chocolate for $1 during lunch.  

 
4. Remember that starting today and this week you will earn ten tiger stripes on 

Wednesday December 12th, all you have to do is to continue to be Ready, Safe and 
Respectful by staying referral free, and remember that on Friday December 21st you 
will be able to participate in our PBIS  multiple activity celebration in recognition of 
all the good choices you have made. 

 

5. The wrestling team had their first tournament of the season at Eisenhower Junior 
High this past weekend and had a great showing across the board.  Both Journie 
Wickert and Kyla Kirby competed in their first tournament; Kyla finished 2nd place in 
her bracket with two pins.   Calum Rodgers dominated his bracket with 3 pins and a 
first place finish. Great job to all the wrestlers that competed. Finally, come see your 
Gurrie Tigers wrestle at their home tournament this Saturday at LT North Campus 
Vaughn Gym. Hope to see you there! 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


